MAC REPORT 22nd March

Searching for all the details in files through the finder was one of the main features of the March M I G meeting. But there were also
lots of questions, including problems with bouncing beach balls and with trying to get the right I D and password for the cloud.

How to cut down the speed of presenters talking on YouTube videos was a fascinating subject, particularly as you can reduce the
speed, of the talking without affecting the quality.

The mysteries of mail and the many things you can do with Mac mail we also looked at, and we must now consider whether in future
we should concentrate on just one or two subjects at a meeting — plus questions of course — rather than raising random topics.

A good turnout this month. Hope it keeps up....if the group is to prosper. One member comes all the way from Nelson to attend.
Maybe others could make it 500 metres or so...

Anton Petre



